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Feeding the Gulf Coast to Provide Thanksgiving Meals to Families  
in Need Throughout Alabama and Mississippi  

Mobile, AL (November 1, 2019)​ – This year, over 1,600 families will receive a free, healthy, and hearty 
Thanksgiving meal thanks to generous community donations. 

Thanksgiving is a special time for families to come together and reflect on the many blessings in their 
lives. However, for the one in six people in our area who struggle with hunger, Thanksgiving is not a time 
of planning parties or picking place settings but a source of anxiety over whether there will be a meal on 
the table. Thanks to a $1,500 match donation from Trustmark and nearly $7,000 from generous 
individuals in the community, more than 1,600 south Alabama and south Mississippi families in need will 
receive a traditional Thanksgiving meal this holiday season.  

“We want everyone to be able to enjoy Thanksgiving,” says Dave Reaney, interim President & CEO of 
Feeding the Gulf Coast. “The holiday season is always a busy time of year for the food bank and the 
pantries we support. We are thankful for the community support which will provide a holiday meal for 
more than 1,600 families.”  

Nearly 40 partner agencies will receive the meals to distribute to our neighbors who struggle with 
hunger. Trustmark staff will be on-site to distribute the more than 400 meal boxes to the local churches 
and community organizations that serve those in need across south Alabama and south Mississippi. 

  
WHO:  Feeding the Gulf Coast 
  
WHEN:  Friday, November 1, 2019 

8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
  
WHERE:  Feeding the Gulf Coast 
  5248 Mobile South Street 

Theodore, AL 36582 
 

### 
The media is invited to attend. 

Agencies receiving food have been pre-registered. 
For interviews or images, please contact Haley Buchanan at ​hbuchanan@feedingthegulfcoast.org​. 
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About Feeding the Gulf Coast 
Feeding the Gulf Coast, formerly Bay Area Food Bank, serves a 24-county area spanning the Florida 
panhandle, south Alabama, and south Mississippi. In 2018, the food bank distributed over 22 million 
meals to over 400 church pantries, soup kitchens, and other nonprofit organizations throughout its 
service area. The food bank also operates multiple hunger-relief and nutrition programs, including 
Summer Meals, Afterschool Meal, Backpack, Disaster Relief, Mobile Pantry and Produce Drop 
Distributions and Nutrition Education. Feeding the Gulf Coast is a United Way member agency and a 
member of Feeding America. For more information, visit www.feedingthegulfcoast.org.  
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